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1. EDU allocations: 2 EDU’s were allocated during the month of November. 

The Douglas County Jail expansion project has gotten underway. While 
40 EDU’s were allocated for the project, only 12.5 EDU’s will be required 
at this time as the project has been scaled down. It is expected that these 
EDU’s will be purchased by the end of the first week in December. 

 
2. Grease Receiving/Co-Generation Project: Paul Cockrell has finalized the 

plans for the project and it is expected that the project will be ready for bid 
in mid-December. The State is anxious for us to start the project and we 
have already allocated $62,000 in funding 

 
3. Televising Camera System: The televising camera system has been 

ordered and we should expect delivery within the next 2-3 weeks. A trailer 
was purchased and other ancillary items are being purchased as required.  

 
 

 
Frank T. Johnson 
District Manager 
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